
 

 

 

 

 

9th June 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Can you believe that we are nearing the end of this academic year? Only just over 6 weeks 

to go until the Summer holidays!  

The last few months have been extremely busy with: Ofsted, Parents evening, Year 4 

Residential, Year 4 First Holy Communions, Year 1 and Year 3 class assemblies, Key stage 

1 and Key stage 2 statutory testing as well as formal tests for Year 3, 4 and 5 and Year 2 

music festival. 

The final half term will be as just as busy if not busier: 

Date Event 

12-14 June Year 6 residential to Plas Menai 

21 June Assessment update meeting for parents 2.00 pm and 6.00pm 

23 June Year 4 Holy Communion Celebration Mass 9.00am 

26-27 June Year 6 Transition days to Secondary schools 

27 June Year 4 Jazz concert at The Heath 9.00am – 11.00am 

28 June KS1 Sports Day 9.30am; KS2 Sports Day 1.00pm 

29 June  Reserve date for Sports Day. 

12 July KS2 End of Year Play 1.00pm (Parents with children) & 6.00pm  

13 July KS2 End of Year Play 6.00pm 

14 July End of Year Reports sent out 

19 July Year 6 Leaver’s Mass in school 6.00pm 

21 July Celebration assembly 100% attendance  

25 July Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 9.00am 

 

Further dates are also to be added; Class trips and a RSE (Relationships, Sex Education) 

and Equality parents meeting)  

Moving on from our Ofsted visit, we have purchased an online assessment programme, 

which demonstrates at a click of a button clearly how much progress each child has made. 

In order to explain this alongside the assessment process we are holding two meetings for 

parents or carers on Wednesday 21st June at 2pm or 6pm.  

On behalf of all our staff and governors I would like to take this opportunity to thank each 

and every one of you for your support and kind words following the Ofsted inspection. I can 

assure you we are all working extremely hard to ensure we provide the very best education 

for your children. If, at any time, you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact the 

office who will make an appointment for you to speak to me. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs P McGuffie 

Headteacher  


